
 The LOVE of Reading Book Swap 
                 
 

On Wednesday, March 12th, we will be hosting our 2nd Annual Book Swap to promote the joy 
of reading at home. This is a great opportunity for parents to do a little spring cleaning, and for 
students to trade books “old” books for “new” books. 
 

HOW IT WORKS 
 
Each family is encouraged to sort through their bookshelves at home to find books that are 
ready for new homes – books that have been outgrown, previously read, or no longer a 
favorite. Families are welcome to donate as many books as they like.  
 
Families are encouraged to bring in gently used books between now, 
February 10th-March 11th. Books should be appropriate for K-5 readers 
and be in good condition.  
 
Don’t have books to donate? That’s okay! All students will have an 
opportunity to choose a book. The goal is for every student to go home 
with at least one book.   
 
The Book Swap is free!  
 
Please deliver donated books to the table in front of the office. 
 

BOOK CRITERIA 
 

Please make choices carefully before bringing 
in books. Books will only be accepted under 
the following guidelines... 
 

 Books must be in a gently used condition –
no rips, tears, stains, coloring, or writing on 
them 

 
 
We appreciate your support to help promote 
reading and further develop our love of books!  

 
 


